
Safer Internet Week in 
Sycamore Class 2020

The overwhelming message from 
Sycamore is the Internet is a 
wonderful place where we can 

communicate with others, have fun 
and learn … but we must remember 
to be respectful towards others. 

Being respectful online means:
- Talking kindly;

- Playing appropriately; 
- Giving praise or thanks towards others;
- Disagreeing respectfully and politely;
- Watching age appropriate videos and 

films;
- Doing what the app is meant for;

- Knowing what to do if there is a problem. 

If we have a problem, we 
know to:

- Not reply;
- Tell an adult;

- - Report!

https://www.ceop.police.uk/safety-centre


Parents! More information is available at:
www.saferinternet.org.uk/parents

www.saferinternetday.org.uk

www.commonsensemedia.org/videos/6-ways-your-kids-
can-protect-their-online-identities

We discussed our online profiles. 
We know user names don’t include our personal 
information as they are often not private, even 

if our accounts are set to private. 
Profile pictures can be pictures of favourite 

things or animals – it doesn’t have to be a 
photograph!

http://www.saferinternet.org.uk/parents
http://www.saferinternetday.org.uk/
http://www.commonsensemedia.org/videos/6-ways-your-kids-can-protect-their-online-identities

